Hengelo, 4 July 2013

Dear Editor: 
As a member of the Editorial Board of your journal, (ID 00211908), I enclose the revised manuscript entitled “Coronary-cameral fistulas in adults: congenital types: Review (First of two parts)(part I)" to be considered for publication in the World Journal of Cardiology. The comments of the reviewers have been thoroughly considered.
The manuscript is submitted solely to the WJC. The language has been edited and upgraded to a higher level. No objection against the use of personal photograph.
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